
Friday 10th November 2023 

Bankside Primary School Weekly Newsletter  

Learning Cog focus—Independence! 

The children that were chosen by their teacher this week to receive the 
award in our assembly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our winners this week in Rainbow, Blue, Indigo and Violet Bases! 

Stay tuned to see who the winners will be next week  in Rainbow, Orange, 

Yellow and Green Bases! 

 



As part of our engaging and exciting curriculum offer at Bankside 
Primary School, we focus on offering a wealth of opportunities 
for children to learn and have memorable experiences beyond the 
classroom. The first week of a new term has been full of          
excitement as we had a special visit from Zoo Lab to learn about        
animals and their habitats!  

Reading at Home! 

Please ensure that your child has daily        
opportunities to read their reading book at 
home. This will ensure they practice their 
reading fluency and comprehension skills.  

 



On Friday 27th October 2023, Indigo Base went on an Educational 
Visit to The Royal Armouries. The visit was  part of the children’s 

learning in their topic, The Vikings. As part of this memorable    
learning the children took part in special workshops lead by the   
museum curators and had the opportunity to re-enact a Viking       
invasion. What a great way to review and recap the children’s   

learning in this topic!   

 



 

 


